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WEEK AT A GLANCE 

Thursday, February 1 St. Agnes Trivia Night at the KC Hall on Meadowbrook 
(4:30pm-8:00pm) 

    Trivia begins at 6:00pm 
Friday, February 2  NO School to honor our Teachers and Staff 
Saturday, February 3  Scholastic Bowl Meet at St. Agnes (11:00am-3:00pm) 

Parish Mass (4:30pm) 
    Father/Daughter Dance –School Gym (6:30-8:30pm) 
Sunday, February 4  Parish Masses (9:00am & 11:00am) 
Monday, February 5  1:30pm Dismissal-Faculty Meeting-Office Closed 
Wednesday, February 7 8th Grade Graduation Pictures 
Thursday, February 8  School Mass for PK4-8th (8:15am) 
    February & August Birthdays Dress Down Day 
Friday, February 9  Valentine Parties PK-3rd (2:00pm) 
 

LOOKING AHEAD  
Saturday, February 10 Parish Mass (4:30pm) 
Sunday, February 11  Parish Masses (9:00 & 11:00am) 
Monday, February 12  Lincoln’s Birthday 
    2024-2025 Re-Registration for Current families- 
    Papers and Registration Payment due by  
    Thursday, February 29 
Tuesday, February 13  Mardi Grad for Missions 
    School Board Meeting (6:30pm) 
Wednesday, February 14 Ash Wednesday 
    Valentine’s Day 
    All School Liturgy (8:15am) 
Friday, February 16  NO School - Teacher Observation Day 
 

School: 793-1370; School Fax: 492-8890 
Athletic Director/Jess Guzman 217-546-7094 

or jguzman@stagnescatholicschool.org 
Late Day: 415-1304 

 

St. Agnes School Newsletter 

http://www.facebook.com/StAgnesspringfield/
mailto:jguzman@stagnescatholicschool.org
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Message from the Principal 
Dear St. Agnes School Parents, 
 

What a fun Catholic Schools Week we have had!  The students and teachers have had fun 
dressing in the patriotic colors of red, white, and blue; their pajamas/comfy clothes; dressed 
like their parents; and, in their Sunday best.  Students have also had fun reading with their 
buddies, enjoyed lunch and a Bingo Night with their families, have had a visit from the 
Dominican Sisters and Norbertine Fathers and learned about their vocation, and watched the 
Scholastic Bowl team and teachers compete against each other in a match.  Our last activity of 
the week will be the Trivia Night that will take place this evening at the K of C Hall on 
Meadowbrook.  Many, many thanks go out to our Catholic Schools Week planning committee, 
the staff, students and parents who all came together to provide the fun activities for everyone 
to enjoy. 
 

CSW Trivia Night 
We’re trying something new this year!!  St. Agnes School will be hosting a Trivia Night at the K 
of C Hall (Meadowbrook) on Thursday, February 1 from 6:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m. in conjunction 
with the K of C’s weekly raffle drawing.  St. Agnes will be the recipient of half of the 50/50 raffle 
that evening, so we ask that all playing trivia purchase ten 50/50 tickets for $5.00.  This is in 
lieu of paying a trivia registration fee.  Food and drink MAY NOT be brought into the K of C 
Hall, but it will be available for purchase.  Trivia may be played individually or as a team. 
Students are allowed to attend, however, the trivia questions will be geared toward adults and 
only adults will be allowed to participate.  Please come and join us for a very fun evening. 
 

ACRE Religion Testing 
During the month of February, our 5th and 8th graders will be taking the ACRE Religion tests 
that are required by the Diocese for us to measure what our students are learning about their 
faith.  The results come to us by class.  They do not come for individual students.  It helps us 
evaluate our Religion curriculum to be sure it prepares children to know and to live their 
Catholic faith. 
 

Nominate a teacher for the St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Award 
Do you know a Catholic school teacher who strives for academic excellence with a focus on 
the Catholic mission? Know a teacher who left a lasting impression on you or your child? Know 
a teacher who goes above and beyond for his or her students and who lives authentically 
Catholic? Nominate that teacher for the diocesan wide St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Award! 
Nominations are due by March 10. Go to https://dio.org/schools/eas/ 
 
Educational Expense Statements 
2023 educational expense statements, preschool, and Late Day statements that were 
requested were sent home with students on Monday and Tuesday of this week.  Please ask 
your student for this or check their book bag if you have not yet received this/these. 
 

Graduation Preparations 
Even though 8th grade Graduation occurs in May, preparations have begun!  Graduation 
pictures will be taken Wednesday, February 7.  Boys will need to wear a tie, dress shirt, dress 
pants/slacks, and a jacket, if possible.  Girls’ dresses must be modest.  No sleeveless dresses 

https://dio.org/schools/eas/
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without a jacket may be worn and no low cut tops are permitted.  Parents are asked to make 
sure their student is dressed appropriately.  Picture retakes will occur Wednesday, March 13.  
To place an order for pictures, please use the following link:  https://inter-state.com/FlyerEntry  
And order code: 85241J 
 

Father/Daughter Dance 
The Parents’ Club Father/Daughter Dance will be held this Saturday evening in the gym from 
6:30 p.m. - 8:30 p.m.  Reservation forms were due today, so if you did not send this in this 
morning, please make sure to turn it into the office by the end of the school day.  
Refreshments and drinks will be served.  Dads and daughters will be able to dance the night 
away :).   
 

Valentine Dress Down 
Next Friday, February 9, we will have a dress-down day to celebrate Valentine’s Day - albeit a 
bit early since Ash Wednesday falls on February 14 :).  Students may dress in the colors red, 
pink and white for a minimum donation of $1.00.  All clothing must fall within the out of uniform 
guidelines.  Proceeds from the dress down day will go to the 8th grade class to assist with the 
end of the year activities. 
 

Valentine Candy Grams 
The St. Agnes Student Council will be selling Valentine Candy Grams beginning Tuesday, 
February 6 thru Thursday, February 18.  Each candy gram is priced at 25 cents, and will 
include a lollipop.  This is a great way to give a Valentine treat to classmates and teachers.  
Attached to this newsletter is a pre-order sheet.  Please list the name of the student 
purchasing the candy grams, the name(s) and grade(s) of the recipient(s), and include 
payment with the order.  Candy grams will also be sold during the lunch shifts for those who do 
not pre-order.  All candy grams will be delivered the morning of February 9. 
 
Valentine Raffle 
The Student Council will also be hosting a Valentine Basket raffle Tuesday, February 6; 
Wednesday, February 7; and , Thursday, February 8.  Students will have the opportunity to 
purchase raffle tickets for 25 cents each to take a chance at winning one of three Valentine-
themed baskets.  The baskets will be on display during all lunch shifts and students may 
purchase raffle tickets then.  Winning tickets will be drawn on Friday, February 9.  
 

Current Family Re-registration 
Re-registration for the 2024-2025 school year (already!) will take place beginning Monday, 
February 12 thru Thursday, February 29.  If you are planning on having your child(ren) 
return to St. Agnes School next school year, it will be necessary for you to return your 
re-registration forms, along with your registration fee of $150.00 per family, by 
Thursday, February 29.  If these forms and fees are not received by this date, spaces 
occupied by current students will be opened up to new students.   
 

Tomorrow we have no school in honor of our hard-working faculty and staff.  I know that you 
join me in saying “Thank You” for all that they do for our students.  We are very blessed to 
have such a dedicated group of individuals educating our St. Agnes students!! 
 

https://inter-state.com/FlyerEntry
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That’s all for now.  Until next week . . . . .  
 

Blessings to you all, 
 

Mrs. Cunningham 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
ABSENTEES 

 Each parent/guardian is required to notify the school office if a child will be absent 
that day. Homework requests may be made at this time for absences.  Parents should call the 
school office prior to 8:30a.m. and may leave a message on the school answering machine if the 
secretary cannot be reached.  An email may also be sent to Pam Kink, School Secretary 
(pkink@stagnescatholicschool.org). A call or email should be made each day the student is 
absent, unless it is known that the child will miss several consecutive days. If such is the case, 
the school can be informed with the first phone call/email of the consecutive absence and the 
reason.  
 
 

LATE ARRIVALS & EARLY DISMISSALS 
Each parent/guardian is required to notify the school office if a child will be arriving 

late or leaving early for an appointment. A written note in advance of the appointment is to be 
sent to the school office through the teacher for the release of a student from school for doctor, 
dental or other appointments. Emails may be sent to the teacher and to Mrs. Pam Kink 
(pkink@stagnescatholicschool.org) as well. If your child will be arriving late please indicate if 
he/she is a hot or cold lunch when contacting the school.  A parent must personally pick up the 
child at the school office. A student must check in at the school office upon returning from an 
appointment to get an admit slip to return to class. 

 
 
 
KINDERGARTEN NEW–Mrs. Steinkruger 
Happy Catholic Schools Week!  We have had so much fun this week already!  We also 
celebrated the 100th day of school on Wednesday!  The kindergarteners are officially 100 days 
smarter!!! I am so proud of them and all their hard work! 
 
This week in phonics we focused on ABC Bootcamp Vowel (O_E).  In religion we talked about 
how the people of God celebrate.  We also learned that Jesus is with us when we gather at 
Mass to celebrate God's love.  We have officially moved onto our green sight words in class!!! 
Our sight words this week are from, in, and at.  In science, we continued to learn about 
building.  We made a blueprint of a building like an architect does!  In math, we modeled 
subtraction as taking away from or separating groups of objects.  We also used 
concrete objects to solve subtraction problems.  Finally, we had a wonderful time getting to 
know our star student, Amara Rosado. 

mailto:pkink@stagnescatholicschool.org
mailto:pkink@stagnescatholicschool.org
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Congratulations to the following student for passing some of her Rainbow Sight 
Words!!! 

Blue Sight Words 
Quinn Newman 

 
 
SECOND GRADE – Ms. Keane 
Congratulations to Alaric Harder for completing the platinum level in Mathletics.  
 
 
LIBRARY – Ms. Driskill 
You can still purchase books from the Scholastic Book Fair online through Sunday, February 
11, 2024.  All online purchases will benefit St. Agnes School.  Please go to this link: 
https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bf/stagnesschool4.  Thank you very much!  
 
 
MUSIC – Ms. Smith and Ms. McCain 
Musical season is in full swing! If you haven't already heard, we will be putting on The Wizard 
of Oz! To do this, we need help from our wonderful community here at St. Agnes. If you have 
any costumes that may be of use for the show (ie: Dorothy, the scarecrow, etc.) please let us 
know! All costume pieces will be returned at the end of the show season. Thank you! 
 
Spring is on the horizon and our students are working hard in preparation for this year's spring 
concert, The Festival of Colors, on March 21st at 6:30pm. For this event, each grade is asked 
to wear black and white clothing, along with their class color. This can be a colored hat, dress, 
tie, socks, scarf, or anything else you may have in their class color!  

 Pre-K 4: Red or Pink 
 KDG: Orange 
 1st: Yellow 
 2nd: Green 
 3rd: Blue 
 4th: Purple 

Please note that this event is mandatory and students will receive a grade for their attendance 
and participation. Please reach out to me if your student has any conflicts.  
 
 
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED THIS SATURDAY FOR SCHOLASTIC BOWL MEET 
St. Agnes School is hosting a Scholastic Bowl Meet on Saturday, February 3.  We are in need 
of Adult volunteers to cover Scholastic Bowl concessions and monitoring.  

There are several shifts to sign up for with the number of volunteers needed.  This is a great 
opportunity to earn your Family Service hours for the school year. Please use this link to sign 
up for any of the available shifts.     https://bit.ly/ServiceHoursOpportunities       

Please contact Mr. Jesse Guzman at jguzman@stagnescatholicschool.org with any questions. 

https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bf/stagnesschool4
https://bit.ly/ServiceHoursOpportunities
mailto:jguzman@stagnescatholicschool.org
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LATE DAY INVOICES 
Late Day invoices were emailed to parents on Wednesday, January 24. 2024.  Payment is 
due upon receipt of bill.  Send Late Day payments in a separate envelope marked Late Day 
Admin - Payment.  Any special notes for Late Day other than payments are to be sent in a 
separate envelope marked Late Day.  To pay Late Day Invoices online, please follow the 
directions on the website.  Here is the link: https://bit.ly/LateDayPayments.  You may contact 
Karen White at kwhite@stagnescatholicschool.org with any questions. 
 
 
MISSION NEWS FOR LENT– Mrs. Caveny 
“Lent comes providentially to reawaken us to shake us from our lethargy.”  Pope Francis 
 
Fast approaching is our time to look inside and not so much on the outside of ourselves and do 
a self-check.  Are we in the right mindset to approach this new Lenten season?  Is God our 
Father at the forefront of our thoughts and actions?  Let us join all Christians this Lent and dive 
deep into this season with a forgiving and giving heart even when it’s hard!   
 
Students will be given their Lenten mission boxes in their homeroom classrooms this next 
week to prepare their minds and hearts for the season of Lent which begins on Wednesday, 
February 14th.  The mini-boxes are still for the whole year of giving and may be returned in 
May, but this particular time is focused on our Holy Childhood Lenten Season.  Are you 
preparing and ready? 
 
 
MARDI GRAS FOR MISSIONS 
Mardi Gras for Missions is February 13th!  

Starting next week, February 5th, St. Agnes students will have the 
opportunity to purchase tickets to play games, purchase 
concessions, and try their chance at raffle entries for gift cards and 
prizes. Students may also dress down for a $1 donation. Students 
can continue to purchase tickets every morning and at any time 
during the event. Please see the order form included in this 
newsletter.  
All funds raised are donated to the Missions.  

Volunteers: Volunteers are needed to work the carnival booths and 
bake sale during Mardi Gras. If you are interested in volunteering to work your class booth, 
please contact your room parents. 

Donations: We are still in need of a few more baked good items, candy for game prizes, and a 
couple more gift cards for the raffles. A huge THANK YOU to everyone who has generously 
donated and signed up!! ☺ Note: Bake sale items may be store bought or homemade, and all 
items need to be pre-packaged in single serving sizes. One service hour will be given for every 
3 dozen homemade items that are donated. Items containing peanuts or peanut butter 
cannot be accepted. PLEASE CLICK HERE TO SIGN UP!  

Please contact Krista Bivens if you have any questions: bivfam54@yahoo.com or 217-851-
0552.  

https://bit.ly/LateDayPayments
mailto:kwhite@stagnescatholicschool.org
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080B48ACA72AA5FB6-47165277-mardi
mailto:bivfam54@yahoo.com
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GIRLS ON THE RUN @ ST. AGNES SPRING 2024 – Mrs. Lafata 
Hello parents of 3rd to 5th grade girls!  St. Agnes is getting ready to begin our spring program 
of Girls on the Run.  The program is a 10-week program of interactive lessons and movement 
to teach girls how to be confident and empower them to make good choices in daily life. 
I am looking for any parent that may be interested in volunteering to help with this after school 
program.  It is a great way to spend quality time with your girl and their peers. 
Please let me know if you have any questions or are interested in learning more about this 
program. Attached to this newsletter you will find a flyer about the Girls on the Run program. 
for more information, you can email or call Beth LaFata, at blafata@stagnescatholicschool.org 
or (217) 415-5690. 
 
 
ACTIVITIES AT ST. AGNES – Mrs. Wellman 
 
THANK YOU! 
A huge THANK YOU to everyone that donated items, gift cards, wine, cookies, kind words, 
time, and talent for this year’s Catholic Schools Week.  This week would have not been a 
success without each of you! 

Trivia Night Tonight! 
Trivia Night at the Knights of Columbus on Meadowbrook tonight!  The KCs will also be hosting 
their famous Thursday Night Big Raffle.  Food and drink will be available to purchase.  Try your 
luck on their Big Raffle – Jackpot is currently sitting at $36,457!  Maybe 50/50 is more your 
style – they have that too!  

 Ticket sales start at 4:30pm 
 Trivia starts at 6:00pm 
 Ticket sales end at 6:45pm 
 Raffle at 7:00pm 
 Last call for ordering food at 7:30pm 
 Trivia ends at 8:00pm 

Suggested donation for trivia is a least ten 50/50 tickets for $5.00 per person– you get to play 
trivia and have a chance at 50/50 – such the deal! You must get a free pin number from the 
Knights of Columbus to buy raffle tickets. Prizes will be awarded for trivia. You may play 
trivia as a single or as a team.  Students are allowed to attend, however, the trivia questions 
are geared towards adults and only adults will be allowed to participate. 
 
Dress Down Day for Bingo Night Winners 
For those families who won a dress down day at our Family Bingo Night on Tuesday, you may 
come out of uniform on Wednesday, February 6th.  Please follow the non-uniform policy in 
the handbook.  
 
Annual Fund 
Annual Fund letters went home yesterday.  Please return your envelope to school.  If you are 
able to donate, please do so. No donation is too small. Each family needs to return their 
envelope with a donation and/or with checking the box, “Yes! I believe in the mission of St. 
Agnes School and will pray for the school”. The first class that returns 100% of their envelopes 
will receive a dress down day, 10 extra tickets to Mardi Gras, and 10 extra minutes at Mardi 
Gras! Each class that returns 100% of their envelopes will receive a dress down day.  

mailto:blafata@stagnescatholicschool.org


8 
 

When we are applying for grants or asking for donations, it is often asked, how many of your 
families and staff assist in your mission.  It would be great to say 100%! 

Auction 
This year’s auction will be March 23, 2024 – “Come One, Come All!” 

Attached you will find information on sponsorship and donations.  Please use the QR Code to 
purchase tickets. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at the school or 
kwellman@stagescatholicschool.org 

 
DIRECTOR OF FAITH FORMATION – Mrs. Becker  
 
Sacramental Preparation 
Students preparing for First Reconciliation should be working on their Mass Journals, God’s 
Gift of Forgiveness booklets and the Signs of Grace videos on Formed.org.  First 
Reconciliation will be celebrated on Wednesday, February 28 at 6:30pm in the church.  
Preparation for Confirmation and First Communion begins with a family meeting on Sunday, 
April 14 10am. 
 
Emmaus Teens Drop In-1st and 3rd Sundays. Moving to STARBUCKS! For treats and 
conversation on 1st Sundays. 3rd Sunday includes breakfast @ St. Agnes 
Feb. 4-Starbucks 
Feb. 18-Breakfast 
 
New Emmaus Teens Groups! 
Faith and Food! Will meet the First Saturday or Sunday of the Month to learn recipes, share 
ideas and feed our bodies and souls. Open to grade 6 and up. Sign up and choose preferred 
day and time here: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040A4FA5AF2FAAFB6-47266421-
emmaus#/ 
  
Naomi and Ruth Womens’ Ministry Coming Up: 
All women ages 18 and up and guests are welcome! 

 Bring your Own Book-Book Club Sunday, Feb 4 2pm @ Fairhills Starbucks if open 
(alternate site TBD) bring your latest read to recommend, share and get new book ideas 
from others! How has this reading changed you or your faith? Or was is just a fun read? 

 Cabrini (the movie) $5 tickets are available. We will be going to see the film on Friday 
March 8 or Sunday March 10 depending on the release.  Sign up 
here: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040A4FA5AF2FAAFB6-47264481-naomi#/ 

 Shrove Tuesday Pancake Dinner-open to all families. Free meal! Pancakes sausage, 
coffee, juice. Have a fun night before we start Lenten observances. Women with Naomi 
and Ruth are needed to volunteer. Bring your electric griddle. Contact Cathy Becker to 
sign up for kitchen. 

  
 
 
SHG NEWS 
SHG 8TH GRADE DANCE: We can't wait to see all our future Cyclones at the SHG 8th grade 
dance on Friday, February 9th! Please see the attached flyer for details.  
 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040A4FA5AF2FAAFB6-47266421-emmaus#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040A4FA5AF2FAAFB6-47266421-emmaus#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040A4FA5AF2FAAFB6-47264481-naomi#/
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Mardi Gras 
for Missions  
    Tuesday, February 13th                         
**Tickets - 25 cents each      

                 OR 
           5 for $1.00 
**Dress Down Day     

               for $1 Donation 
 
Ticket Sales:               

Students may purchase tickets Monday, February 5th thru 
Tuesday, February 13th. Please see order form below.  

------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Ticket orders will be picked up daily and returned the next day.  
Payments must be provided with orders. 

Name:  ______________________   
Class:  ________  
# of Tickets _______________(5/$1 or 25 cents each)                
Total Enclosed:  ____________ 

• Please have your student(s) write their name and grade on the back of their tickets for 
raffle prizes!   

Tickets can be used to purchase snacks and 
drinks, play games, and for raffle drawings. 
Prizes include gift cards, craft sets, games, 

dress down days, toys, and more. 
All proceeds from ticket sales 
are donated to the Missions. 







join girls on the run!

GIRLS LEARN HOW TO. . .

st. agnes school

Superstar!Hello,

Speak positive self-talk
and increase self-worth

Develop a sense of
belonging with a team

Recognize and manage
complex emotions 

www.GOTRcentralillinois.org

With our updated curriculum, Girls on the Run is back and
better than ever. The future of Girls on the Run has arrived,
and we want YOUR superstar to experience our more-
relevant-than-ever program. Her confidence and physical,
mental, and emotional health deserve it!

Twice per week for 10 weeks, trained and caring coaches
will lead girls through interactive lessons and movement
activities. The season ends with a celebratory 5K event on
Saturday, May 18 in Springfield!

For more information
and to register, visit

3rd - 5th Grades
Tuesdays & Thursdays
3:30 - 5:00 PM

Scan me!

Registration Opens: February 12 at 9:00 AM
Registration at this site is first-come, first-served and is
limited to 15 girls. We strongly encourage registering early.

Program Starts: March 5
Program Fee: $25 - $150
Sliding scale financial assistance and payment plans available.
See back for details.

For questions, contact Darian Brown
darian@GOTRcentralillinois.org



Program Fee & Financial Assistance

We are proud to honor our commitment that no girl is ever turned away for
the inability to pay the registration fee; therefore, we offer financial
assistance (scholarships) using a sliding scale based on household income.

We believe that building confidence and setting young girls
down the path of a healthy lifestyle are priceless! However, there
are real costs associated with delivering the Girls on the Run
program to over 1,000 girls per year. 

The program fee is $150 per girl. This amount is subsidized by
sponsors of Girls on the Run of Central Illinois, meaning the cost
of providing programming and operating our nonprofit is greater
than the program fee (approximately $205 per girl).

What is included in the fee?

Twenty practice sessions facilitated
by certified GOTR volunteer coaches
Curriculum and lesson materials
Official GOTR Program T-shirt
5K Registration Fee
5K Finisher's Medal
Post 5K Celebration

How to Apply for Financial Assistance - NEW PROCESS

Household Income Guidelines Sliding Scale Fee

Under $25,000 $25

$25,001 - $35,000 $35

$35,001 - $50,000 $50

$50,001 - $75,000 $75

$75,001 - $100,000 $100

Over $100,000 (or decline to state) $150

The financial assistance process is now included within the online program registration. To use financial
assistance, simply answer the questions during registration, and the computer will determine your eligibility based
on household income and adjust the fee accordingly. If you need assistance beyond where your family falls in the
above chart, please email darian@GOTRcentralillinois.org with information on your specific circumstances and
what amount you can afford. Our minimum fee for any participant is $25.

Questions? Contact us at 217.726.9808 or
email darian@GOTRcentralillinois.org

Payment Plans Available 

Program fees can be paid in multiple installments. Two-
or three-month payment plan options are available
to every family regardless of whether financial
assistance is needed. You can choose your preferred
payment plan during the online program registration.







Host a Table of Up to 10 Players for $100

Saturday, March 2nd

St. Agnes School Gym

Fundraising 
for

Doors Open at 6:00 pm, Game Play Starts at 6:30 pm

Bring  Your Own Snacks and Drinks

Music Edition

Sign Up Today! 

https://forms.gle/ffiB7Qn2p1duWAU58
https://forms.gle/ffiB7Qn2p1duWAU58


FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 9, 2024 FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 9, 2024 
SHG EAST CAMPUSSHG EAST CAMPUS

7-9 PM7-9 PM

MARK YOUR CALENDARMARK YOUR CALENDAR
FOR THE 

8TH GRADE DANCE8TH GRADE DANCE
COME WITH OLD FRIENDS AND MEET NEW ONES!



REBATE $$ QTY TOTAL HOME IMPROVEMENT  

Ace Hardware E 4%   $25   

Lowe’s 
$20 / $25 / $100 / $500 

R, E 4%   
  

Menards 
$25 / $100 / $500 

 3%   
  

RESTAURANTS  REBATE $$ QTY TOTAL 

Arby’s 
$10 / $25          

R 8%     

Bella Milano  
($25 / $50) 

Local 10%    

Bob Evans 
$10 / $25 

R, E 10%     

Buffalo Wild Wings  
$10 / $25 / $50 

R, E 8%    

Burger King 
$10 / $25 

R 6%    

Chili’s 
$25 / $50 

E 11%     

Chipotle 
$10 / $25 

E 9%     

Cold Stone Creamery 
$5 / $10  

E 11%     

Cracker Barrel 
$10 / $25 

E 8%    

D&J Café Local 10% $25   

Dairy Queen (DQ) 
$10 / $25 

 6.5%    

Domino’s 
$10 / $25 

R, E 8%     

Dunkin’ Donuts 
$10 / $25 

E 3.5%     

Engrained Brewery 
($25 / $50) 

Local 10%    

Freddy’s FrozenCustard  8% $25   

Golden Corral  9% $25   

Hardee’s 
$10 / $25  

 5%    

IHOP 
$10 / $25 

E 8%    

Krispy Kreme R, E 8% $10   

Little Caesar’s  8% $20   

Long John Silver’s  8% $10   

MAJOR RETAILERS  REBATE $$ QTY TOTAL 

JCPenny 
$25 / $100 

R, E  5%    

Kohls 
$25 / $100 

E 7%     

Macy’s 
$25 / $100 

E 10%    

Meijer 
$10 / $25 / $50 / $100 

R, E 3%     

Target 
$10 / $25 / $50 / $100 

R, E 2.5%   
  

Wal-mart / Sam’s Club 
$10 / $25 / $50 

$100 / $250 / $500 
R, E 2.5%   

  

ENTERTAINMENT  REBATE $$ QTY TOTAL 

AMC Theaters 
$25 / $50 

E 8%   
  

Chuck E Cheese E 8% $10   

Disney 
$10  / $25 / $100  

E 3%  
  

 Go to raiseright.com to search all available brands not listed! 

GROCERY STORES  REBATE $$ QTY TOTAL 

County Market 
$25 / $50 / $100 

Local 5%   
  

GFS 
$25 / $100 

R, E 4%  
  

OFFICE SUPPLIES  REBATE $$ QTY TOTAL 

Office Depot/Max 
$25 / $100 

E 5%   
  

St. Agnes School Springfield, IL 

RESTAURANTS  REBATE $$ QTY TOTAL 

Luca Pizza Local 10% $25   

McAlister’s Deli E 6% $25   

McDonald’s 
$10 / $25 

 2%    

Noodles & Co  8% $10   

Olive Garden  
Longhorn 

$10 / $25 / $100 

R, E 8%    

Outback Steakhouse  Temporarily Unavailable 

Panda Express E 8% $25   

Panera Bread 
$5 / $10 / $25 / $50 

R, E 8%      

Papa John’s R, E 8% $10   

Papa Murphy’s   8% $10   

Pizza Hut E 8% $10   

Pizza Ranch 
$10 / $25 

E 8%    

Red Lobster R, E 8% $25   

Red Robin E 8% $25   

Sonic 
$10 / $25 

R 8%      

Starbuck’s 
$5 / $10 / $25 / $50 

R, E 4.5%      

Steak n’ Shake E 8% $10   

Subway 
$10 / $50 

R, E 4.5%      

Taco Bell  
$5 / $10 / $25 

R 5%      

Texas Roadhouse 
$25 / $100 

E 8%      



ONLINE SHOPPING  REBATE $$ QTY TOTAL 

Amazon 
$10 / $25 / $50 

$100 / $250 
E 1.7%     

  

Apple / iTunes 
$15 / $25 / $100 / $500 

  5%   
  

InstaCart 
$25 / $100 

E 4%  
  

Overstock E 8%  $25   

Shutterfly E 9% $25   

Wayfair E 6% $100   

 

ORDERING INFORMATION    
 

ORDER DATE: ___/____/___ 
 

FAMILY NAME: _________________________________ 

Purchaser Name (if different) _______________________ 
 

Best Contact Phone #: __________________________ 

DELIVERY INFO (pick one): 

       1. Pick up in Church Office  _____ 

Or  2. Send Home with Student** Listed Below _____ 
          St. Agnes Student Name, Grade, Teacher: 
          ____________________/_____/_________ 

Make Checks Payable to: St. Agnes Scrip 
 

Amount Due: $_____.____ Total # Cards Purchased: ____ 
(Cards will not be filled until payment has been received) 

TRAVEL REBATE $$ QTY TOTAL  

Best Western 
$25 / $100 

E 12%  
  

Carnival Cruise Lines 
$100 / $500  

8%  
  

E 

Delta Air Lines 
$250 / $1000 

E 4%  
  

Hilton 
$100 / $500 

2%  
  

 

Hotels.com 
$100 / $250 

E 6%  
  

Landry’s Inc. 
$25 / $100 

9%  
  

R, E 

Marriot 6% $100   E 

Princess Cruise Lines 
$100 / $500 

E 6%  
  

Southwest Airlines 4% $250   E 

RETAIL  REBATE $$ QTY TOTAL 

Barnes & Noble 
$10 / $25 / $100 

R, E 8%    

Bath & Body Works 
$10 / $25 

R, E 12%    

Best Buy 
$25 / $100 / $250 

E 4%     

Big LOTS! 
$25 / $100 

E 4%    

Burlington E 8% $25   

Carter’s / OshKosh R 10% $25   

DSW 
$25 / $100 

E 8%    

Five Below  2.5% $25   

Game Stop E 5% $25   

Hallmark R 4% $25   

JoAnn Fabrics E 6% $25   

Lane Bryant E 8% $25   

Luers Local 5% $20   

TJ Maxx / Marshall’s 
Home Goods / Sierra 

$25 / $100  

E 7%     

Old Navy / Gap 
$25 / $100 

R, E 14%    

Petsmart R, E 5% $25   

Ross  8% $25   

Sally’s Beauty Supply  12% $25   

Scheels 
$25 / $100 

E 8%    

Shoe Carnival  5% $25   

Talbots  13% $25   

ULTA E 7% $25   

WHITE OAKS MALL  REBATE $$ QTY TOTAL 

Amer. Eagle / Aerie E 10% $25   

Buckle E 8% $25   

Build-A-Bear E 8% $25   

Claire’s / Icing  9% $10   

Dick’s Sporting Goods 
$25 / $100 

 8%    

Express E 10% $25   

H & M E 7% $25   

Journeys  10% $25   

Maurices  7% $20   

Michael’s  4% $25   

PREPAID  REBATE $$ QTY TOTAL 

Visa (no activation fee) 
$25 / $50 

$100 / $250 / $500 
 1.25%  

  

GAS STATIONS  REBATE $$ QTY TOTAL 

Casey’s Gen. Store 
$25 / $50 / $100 

R 3%     
  

Circle K 
$25 / $100 

 
4%  

  

Exxon - Mobil 
$50 / $250 

R 1%  
  

Marathon 
$25 / $100 / $250 

 3%  
  

Shell 
$25 / $50 / $100 / $250 

R 1.5%   
  

HEALTH & BEAUTY  REBATE  QTY TOTAL 

CVS 
$10 / $25 / $100 

R, E 6%    
  

Walgreens  Temporarily Unavailable 

CARDS NOT LISTED $$ QTY TOTAL 
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